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———— DEPARTMENT OF POLICE
PATRICK ROSSI, Chief of Police

STEGER POLICE DEPARTMENT
2018 IN-CAR CAMERA REPORT

May 24, 2019

The Steger Police Department is submitting it's 2018 In-Car Camera Report as required by the
grant: Camera Grant FY18 Report.

The Steger Police Department received 8 in-car cameras purchased through WatchGuard Video.
These in-car camera systems were installed in our 8 department police units in
August/September 2018 as follows:

2013 Ford Taurus, 2014 Ford Taurus, 2014 Ford Explorer, 2016 Ford Explorer (3 units), and 2017
Ford Explorer (2 units)

The Steger Police Department has established Policy 708 Mobile Audio/Video System (MAV) in
that Supervisors may review MAYV recordings as follows:

to assess officer performance

to assess proper functioning of the MAV systems

if a supervisor is participating in an official investigation (personnel complaint,
administrative inquiry, or criminal investigation

for court purposes

for possible trainings

Respectfully,
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Patrick Rossi
Chief of Police
Steger Police Department
35 W. 34" Street
Steger, IL 60475
(708) 755-0223 ext 201
prossi@villageofsteger.org
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